
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
JUNE 18, 2019 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
A resolution to grant 
permission to enter into a 
Construction Services 
Contract with Township 
Builders for the 
construction of a new trail 
for the MacArthur Park 
Safe Routes to School 
Project.   
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Parks & Recreation  
Department  

Action Required: 
 

   Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution authorizing the City Manager to execute a 

Construction Services Contract with Township Builders for 
the construction of a new trail at MacArthur Park.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT The City of Little Rock was awarded a Safe Routes to School 
(SRTS) Grant in 2015, which will be used to help fund 
construction of this project.  Payment for the contract will 
not exceed $139,375.00 and will be funded from MacArthur 
Park Safe Routes to School Grant Fund, Account No. 
270459-G23119 in the amount of $96,329, from a donation 
from the MacPark Group, Account No. 270459-G23119 in 
the amount of $5,000 and the remainder from Account No. 
210459-S45B638.  
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND This contract is for the Construction Services for a new 
asphalt trail on the south side of Interstate 630 from 
MacArthur Park. The ten (10)-foot wide trail will run from 
just east of Main Street to Rockefeller Elementary School.   



BACKGROUND 
CONTINUED 

 

Project was successfully bid (Bid No. 317), and Township 
Builders was low bid out of four (4) total bids.  The MacPark 
Group has supported this project and has worked closely 
with staff to help finalize.   
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